

EDACTED

Jim Nicholson Chairman

October 23, 1998

Mr. Phil Anschutz
The Anschutz Corporation

Dear Phil:

It was good talking to you.

I really appreciate your additional contribution of \$100,000 which will be an enormous boost for these elections. As you can imagine, I am sending more money out the door than is coming in!

Phil, I can't thank you enough for your tremendous support of the Republican Party this year and in years past. I truly believe that November 3<sup>rd</sup> will determine who will lead our country into the 21<sup>st</sup> century. Your generous contribution will be invaluable in ensuring that it will be the Republicans.

Thank you, again, for all you have done for our Party, and consequently, our nation.

Sincerely yours,

Jim Nicholson

I hope your preting with Trent hott

Dwight D. Eisenhower Republican Center • 310 First Street Southeast • Washington, D.C. 20003 • FAX: • http://www.rnc.org • TDD: